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and I urge you to enjoy and participate in the events 
planned. 
 
We must keep reminding you of the importance of you all 
becoming members of the Association if you have not     
already joined.  The number of members is often a contrib-
uting factor when applying for grant funding, requesting 
support from the City of Swan and liaising with other bodies.  
It makes communication with you easier so we can keep 
you up to date without having to roam the streets hand   
delivering information.  All residents of Jane Brook are very 
lucky to have such a hard working, committed group of  
people on the committee so it is important that you show 
your support by joining.  We don’t expect too much but the  
number of members makes a huge difference.   
 
Shortly all members will receive a Membership Card which 
will enable you to attend our member free events and     
receive discounts at local businesses.  These member   
discounts will be noted on our website and our first partici-
pants are noted on page 2 of this newsletter. 
 
Our next members only prize draw will be conducted at the 
movie night on the 23 Feb. The prize will be a $75 voucher 
to the Pig & Whistle Restaurant and a car service to the 
value of $195 at Auto Response.  To be included in the 
draw you need to be a current member so please do not 
hesitate to get your form completed and submitted asap to 
be included.  Forms are available on the website or you can 
contact me for information. 
 
Mathew Merson - 0419 726 403 

 

 

YOUR INVITED 
 

The Jane Brook Community Association 

Proudly Presents 

ICE AGE 4 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Movie Night @ Huntsman Park 
Saturday 23rd February  

From 6.00pm 

 

On The Night 
Sausage Sizzle 

Coffee & Drinks 

Ice Cream Van 

 

 

Dear Residents, 
 
I am pleased to announce that  since our last commu-
nication we have been awarded a $20,000 grant from 
the City of Swan to continue our Foreshore Reserve 
Rehabilitation project.  With the $50,000 we received 
from the NRM late last year we will be able to com-
plete the works in full within the next two years.   

 
Our Carols in the Park event in December was anoth-
er huge success with almost 500 people joining us for 
a terrific night.  We have some fantastic events 
planned for this year as well as our tree planting days 
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MEMBER CARD HOLDER DISCOUNTS 
 

Our members will soon be receiving a numbered  
membership card.  This will entitle you to attend free  
community events and access discounts at local  
businesses.  We are pleased to announce the support of 
the following businesses that have agreed to offer  
discounts to you.  We will advertise these and other  
business offers on a member benefits page on our  
website so make sure you look often for updates. 
 
Show your card and save at: 
 

Pig and Whistle Bar & Bistro 
305 Morrison Road, SWAN VIEW 
15% food purchased in the bistro 
 

Auto Response Stratton 
Cnr Farral & O’Connor Road, STRATTON 
$30 off service & repairs ( min spend $100) 
 

Pool Blanket Boxes   
Unit 14, 12 Busby Street, BELLEVUE 
10% of any purchases 

JBCA is now on FACEBOOK 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
We are delighted to announce that we now have a  
Facebook page to better communicate with our  
members and the local community. Search for Jane 
Brook Community, and you will find our page with plenty 
of information regarding upcoming events, photos from 
previous events and once established, a forum to  
exchange valuable information for the JBCA.  
Log in and like us to support the page and its success. 

 

MEMBERS MAJOR PRIZE DRAW 
 
Our next members prize draw will take place at the movie night which will be held on the 23rd February at      
Huntsman Park.  Anyone joining before or at the movie night will be included in the prize draw to win some fantastic 
prizes.  This time I have also included a members referral prize to encourage existing members to sign up their 
neighbours, family members or people they know to join the Association.  (you don't have to be a resident of Jane 
Brook to join)  All you have to do is note on the top right of the member application form that it is a referral and    
include your full name as referee.   

 

 MEMBERS ONLY PRIZE DRAW: 
 $75 Pig & Whistle Bar & Bistro Voucher               
  Car Service to the value of $195 @ Auto Response Stratton 
 
 MEMBERS ONLY REFERRAL PRIZE DRAW:  
 $75 Pig & Whistle Bar & Bistro Voucher               
 Car Service to the value of $195 @ Auto Response Stratton 
  

JBCA 
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What does it mean to You and Your community……. 
 

For You : Being a Jane Brook Member, you can access our events, updates and gain all the 

benefits that JBCA Membership has to offer. On the social side for You it is a wonderful way to 
meet new local community Members as well as make new friendships along the way and this 
goes for your children too. 
 

Jane Brook Annual Events.. 
 

Kite Festival, Suburb Sale, Tree Planting Days, Movie Night, Dogs Breakfast,  
Members Sun downer, Jane Brook Christmas Carols 
 

And For Your Community : By becoming a member this strengthens the JBCA voice when liais-

ing with local community authorities, from police to The City Of Swan, Main Roads etc and hav-
ing greater access to Environmental funding as well as Annual Event funding i.e. Christmas Car-
ols in The Park, Tree Planting days.  Just by joining you are assisting us in our endeavours. 
We would love more people to participate and give feedback from all perspectives of our beauti-
ful suburb. 
 

 

So Why Not Become A Jane Brook Member 
 

The Jane Brook Community Association (JBCA) had a target for the end of 2012 to have a  
members base of 250 ,we reached 218. This year we will be striving for 400 Jane Brook Mem-
bers so please join today without delay—its only $5 and will only take a couple of minutes to fill 
in the form.  It could be the best thing you do in 2013. 
   
 

 FOR NEW JANE BROOK MEMBERS 
Don’t forget if you would like to become a member you can join anytime at one of our annual 
events or hop on to our website and down load our members form from there, payment can be 
made straight in to the Jane Brook Bank Account via internet banking. 

Becoming a  

Jane Brook Member 
 

Members 

Prize Draw  

Winners  

December 

2012 
 

TIFFANY, 

Winner of 

the 

$500 

CASH 

PRIZE 

SAMANTHA, 

Winner of 

the 

First Prize 

THE 

IPAD 

MINI 
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 SALE 

Jane Brook  Calender Events 2013 

 

Feb 23 -  Movie Night 

Mar 17- Garage Sale Day  

Apr 14 -  Dogs Breakfast 

May 27 - Council Greens Pickup 

Jul-Sept - Tree Planting Days 

Sept 16 - Council Greens Pickup 

Sept TBA - People Walk 

Nov - Members Only Sun Downer 

Dec - Carols In The Park 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Sunday 14th of April— 9am to 11am 

SHERLOCK PARK 

(cnr Jane Brook Drive & Huntsman Tce) 
 

This event is a fun social event for dog owners and families, come and join us  on 

this morning for a  walk along the Jane Brook foreshore, enjoy a sausage sizzle 

with fun games for pet owners to participate in and furry fantastic prizes to be 

won. 

There will be doggy advice for owners and furry purchases to be made. 

If you are a Jane Brook Member your first sausage sizzle is free. 
 

SO COME JOIN US   
No Dog I here you say that’s OK come join us anyway, 

 enjoy the delights of  the Doggy's Breakfast will have to offer. 

 This event will be changing format this year in  
 conjunction with feed back we received from sellers last year.  

 We will be offering the normal garage sellers from houses but the new addition to this event 
will be the car boot sale, which will be held @ Dorrigo Park. A number of residents comment-

ed that if you are on a street by yourself you did not do as well if you have multiple garage 
sales on the same street. By having as many sellers as possible in the one park we will  

maximise the success of the event for all. 
At Dorrigo Park we will be Holding the usual Barbeque Breakfast along with maps for sale for 

Sellers that have a Garage Sale at home and for the Sellers that would like to have a Car 
Boot sale there will be a bay allocation at the park. The Suburb Garage/Car Boot sale is free 

for all members, otherwise there is a small cost of $5 for  
non-members. Register your interest now by emailing to 

mathew.merson@janebrookcommunity.com.au 

 

SUBURB  

GARAGE/CAR 

BOOT SALE  

SUNDAY 

 17th MARCH 

8am to 12pm 

lunchtime 


